JOHN D. RAY, PASTOR

6835 SHELBYVILLE ROAD INDIANAPOLIS, IN 46237 (317) 889-6088
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July, 2008
RE: Building Project

Dear Sirs:

Thanks for a job well done! We have been in new sanctuary for 4 months now and we couldn’t
be happier. Your timely response to our needs and wishes, the speed and quality of the project
and your quick resolutions to every concern made this a wonderful process for us.

We were able to relax and allow your experts to work on the building while we focused on
ministry. The result has been a spirit of unity and consistent growth. Our first Sunday in the
new sanctuary attendance jumped 60 people and we have maintained that growth.

We look forward to being able to call upon again as our expansion demands.

God Bless.

In His Service,
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Pastor John Ray,




